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webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 1:08 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robin Campbell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi There,  Regarding the pending rate increase application.  I could go on how continuing to raise rates
effects pensioners and Wynne`s ploy to reduce was an election scam but seriously I like this is
happening because it is drawing attention to the fact this Government knows it is in trouble and this is
one of the few places it can collect money.  But, while you consider this application, get the bean
counters around a table and figure out how much money Hydro One is going to be paying back the
citizens of Ontario for the cost of building the transmission system in the first place.  We as taxpayers
paid for it and we now want to have a reverse debt retirement charge coming back to us until Hydro
One pays us back.  How do we get that on the OEB docket???

-- Attachment --
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